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Director's Meeting

Wednesday, 20 June 1951

Mr. Jackson reported that the Committee for Free Europe had asked
Dr. Langer to investigatetheir research and analysis work.' He said that
Langer couldn't be spared and he planned to send

Mr. Jackson reported that a ho had worked for Pace
and Alexander on scientific research an evelopment but had difficulties
with the military was available. The Director said that he believed it
unwise to take on anyone who had left the Pentagon because of such
difficulties.

There was discussion of urocurement of material and the Director
recommended to Mr. Wolf for either fiscal
or procurement matters.

Mr. Jackson reported that he found the Southeast European
Division in O/SO to be one of the best that he has screened so far.

Mr. Wolf reported tha papers had been arranged
and that he would be a consultant to the agency until the academic year
starts.

It was reported that there was a considerable delay in trans-
mission of material from AFSA to 0/CI. Mr. Wolf stated that a report
had been prepared by the Advisor for Management on this subject.
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